
Sunday 28th June 2020 

SS PETER and PAUL, App 
From all y terrors the Lord set me free 

Intentions for Masses to be celebrated without the faithful 

If you would like to book a Mass please collect the Mass Booking 

Envelope from the church or contact us by phone or email. 

PARISH OFFICE IS CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

PLEASE CONTACT US BY EMAIL or PHONE 

All Parish Meetings and Courses are suspended 

We do not provide livestreaming from our church however you can look at 

https://www.churchservices.tv/  to see Mass in other churches.  Daily 

liturgical resources for those at home, including Live-streaming of mass are 

also available on the CBCEW website. https://www.cbcew.org.uk/ 

The online donation facility is now available, and can be accessed via the 

Diocesan website. 

https://www.dioceseofbrentwood.net/donations/ 

Donations may be made to individual parishes, and to separate funds within 

those parishes. 

Thank you very much for your support. 

CATHOLIC CHURCH OF ST PETER 
The Brentwood Diocesan Trust- Registered Charity No. 23409252 

The Presbytery, 52 Goresbrook Road, Dagenham,  

Essex RM9 6UR  

Parish Office Telephone: 02085951227 

E-mail:dagenhamstp@dioceseofbrentwood.org  

St. Peters School tel: 02082706524 

Missionaries of Our Lady of La Salette:  

Fr.Edward Tredota MS, Fr Augustyn Hamielec MS, Fr Andrzej Wierzba MS 
 

FOR PARISH WEBSITE, CURRENT NEWSLETTERS & UPDATES, VISIT:  

www.stpeterdagenham.co.uk 

THE CHURCH IS OPEN FOR PRIVATE PRAYER ONLY  
Monday-Friday 9.00am -10.30am,  

Masses with public from Saturday 4th July. 

To watch the Mass go to https://www.cbcew.org.uk/ 

Today in many churches of the East and 

West the Apostles Peter and Paul are 

commemorated. Both were martyred in 

Rome in the first century. They tirelessly 

worked for the spread of the gospel, not 

only to the people of Israel, but to all the 

nations as well. They risked their lives in 

the process and gladly poured out their 

blood in loyalty to their Master, the Lord 

Jesus Christ. As Paul so eloquently stated 

in his second epistle to Timothy, they 

courageously fought the good fight, finished 

the race, and kept the faith (2 Timothy 4:7). 

   "Lord Jesus, I profess and believe that you are the Christ, the Son of the 

living God. You are my Lord and my Saviour who has set me free from sin 

and deception. Make my faith strong like the Apostles Peter and Paul and 

give me boldness to speak of you to others that they may come to know you 

as Lord and Saviour."                                                 (c) 2020 Servants of the Word 

Saturday  27th  June 

 

Bill O’Riordan (Anniv) 

Sunday 28th  June 

SS PETER and PAUL, App 

 

1.Margie O Riordan (Spec. Int.) 

2.People of the Parish 

3. St Peter’s (Spec Int.) 

Monday 29th June 

 

1. Albert and Camelia (Wedding Anniv.) 

2. John and Kim Nichols (Anniv.) 

Tuesday 30th  June 1. Elizabeth Teresa Heffernan (RIP) 

2. Mr &Mrs Nelson & Family (Spec Int) 

Wednesday 1st July 

 

1. For God’s Blessing and protection of 

Our Lady for the Families… (Spec. Int.) 

2. Jolanta Ożóg (RIP) 1/30 

1.00pm Graveside Funeral Service of 

Elizabeth Teresa Hefferman 
(Eastbrookend Cemetery) 

Thursday 2nd July 

 

 Jolanta Ożóg (RIP) 2/30 

Friday 3rd July 

ST THOMAS, Ap 

1. Sheila Armstrong (1st Anniv.) 

2. Jolanta Ożóg (RIP) 3/30 

Saturday  4th July 

 

9.00am Janet Speight (B’day Anniv.) 

6.00pm Jolanta Ożóg (RIP) 4/30 

Sunday 5th July 

14th Sunday Year A 

 9.00am Happy birthing to Karolina 

11.00am  Jolanta Ożóg (RIP) 5/30 

  

  

 

       
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  



 

Please pray for our Sick: Adora Garcia, Dee Duster, Jeffrey Duke, Valerie 

Brown, Frederick Morrison, Christina Carter, Mary Jackman, Baby Edward, 

Frances Duggan, Martha Buckley, Christopher Bone, Michael Moffat, Henry 

Moffat, J. Radford, Danielle Lai, L.Stuchfield, Sean Murphy, Marie Merrett, Myra 

Jarrett, Terry Hooker, Martina Murray, Sean Connors, Deborah Woldron, Baby 

Valentina Vizcaino 

 

 

RE-OPENING OF ST PETER’S CHURCH (For private prayer only) 

Monday-Friday 9.00am -10.30am,  

From Saturday, 4th July – Please check our website. 

 

When visiting the church please remember: 

 

 1. The guidance only allows personal prayer which is defined as a person 

or household entering the church to pray on their own and not as part of a 

group.  
 

2 Social distancing must apply at all times with people being two metres 

apart from one another in all directions.   
 

3. The entry and exit will be via separate doors and some benches will be 

blocked off to facilitate this. 
 

4. At least two stewards will be present in the church throughout the time it 

is open for prayer. 
 

5.  Alcohol hand gel will be provided at doors. Please sanitise your hands as 

you enter and leave the church. 
 

6. Toilet facilities will remain closed. 

 

We will find more details as you enter the church 

 

We need voluntaries to help as stewards when the church is open and also 

more people to help with daily cleaning of the church. Only with your help 

we will be able to keep the church open. We cannot accept help from those 

who have been advised to shield or are from groups considered more 

vulnerable to the virus. Volunteers who live with someone who is shielding 

should carefully consider the additional risk they incur. 

 

Please contact Fr Edward for more details. 

 

Message from Fr Edward. 

“You are Peter and on this rock I will build my Church. And the gates of 

underworld can never hold out against it.” These are words from the 

Gospel reading for the Solemnity of St Peter and Paul. Everyone visiting 

our parish church can see their Latin version written on the interior walls of 

the building. Jesus said them after Peter’s confession: “You are the Christ, 

the Son of the Living God”.  This year, the liturgical celebration of that 

feast has been moved from Monday 29th of June to Sunday 28th of June.  

St Peter is a Holy Patron of our Church and our Parish.  Hopefully this will 

be last Sunday when Mass is celebrated without the congregation. 

 

Next week the church will be open for private prayer only up to Friday. 

 

On Saturday 4th July we plan to restart saying Masses and 40-70 people 

should be able to attend them. This will not be return to normal, just the 

first step. There will be restrictions and changes due to the social distancing 

and health and safety regulations. If we decide to allow more people in the 

church you will be asked to cover your face with mask. Please be prepared 

for this.  We can’t guarantee access to the church. In the coming days we 

will try to find the best solutions. 

Also from Saturday 4th July there will be possibly to go to confession. 

 

Please see our parish website for the latest news 

 

Thank you very much for all your prayers and support.  Since 25th May 

2020 we received £729 as offertory donations (£590 Gift Aid) this is in 

addition to direct debits and on line donations listed in the previous 

newsletters. 

 

 Please let us know if you would like to collect your Gift Aid Envelopes for 

this financial year. We can prepare them for collection so you can take 

them after visiting the church for prayer.   

 

St Peter, pray for us. 

God bless you all. 

 Fr Edward 

 

 

 

 


